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Another event took place in Moscow on December 4. Ambassadors for Peace gathered on the eve of 

WCLC rally to discuss God in families and looking for God in Russia.  

 

They made a "different look" video about it (practice your Russian above). 5 new Ambassadors for Peace.  

 

Some came with spouses from other towns for the nomination. Including a former Russian diplomat to 

DPRK [North Korea].  

 

A new model: Our partners paid us to rent and brought their cake and refreshments to make it happen. 

 

 


